2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (November 8th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance Fund	Pay Down the Debt
Weekly Budget for 2015	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution Nov. 8th	4,601.00	210.00	385.00
	678.00	105.00	-615.00

Mass Intentions

Wednesday, November 18th – Eugene Berube

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

KEVIN KERRIGAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP -This scholarship sponsored by Our Lady of the Hill Knights of Columbus Council is open to year 2015 graduating high school seniors who attend St. Vital Church as well as a members of the Parish that are attending post-secondary schooling at any level. Preference will be given to a graduating high school senior. The scholarship has a value of \$500. and will be awarded on the basis of all round achievement rather than for strictly academic performance. Achievement in the areas of academics, athletics, the arts, school, community and church involvement will be considered as well as the question of financial need in determining the successful candidate. Deadline for applying is November 30, 2015. Applications are at the back of church.

Baptism Preparation for children under 7 years of age

Parents wishing to register for the **next course** which will be held on **THURSDAY**, **November 19 at 7:00 pm** please call the parish office.

Please pick up your 2016 Donation Envelopes at the back of the church.

If you have not used envelopes previously and would like a set please contact the parish office.

November is *All Souls Month.* You are invited to write the names of your loved ones who have passed away, in our *Book of Remembrance*, which is located at the entrance of the sanctuary. Prayers will be said for all names in the book. Masses will be said throughout the month of November.

Our Lady of the Hill K of C Council invite all parishioners of St. Vital to come downstairs after the 9 & 11 a.m. masses on **November 15** for **Pancake Breakfast** (Pancakes, eggs, sausage, strawberries & cream). All prepared and served by the Knights.

Father's Holy Hour –Every Wednesday evening 9:00 p.m. – 10 p.m.

A time for men to sit and pray in silence in front of the tabernacle (Blessed Sacrament)

A children's liturgy teacher training on Wednesday November 18th 5:30 - 6:30.

New teachers welcome to join.

St. Joseph's College Annual Hymns & Readings - Sunday, December 6, at 7:30 p.m. in St. Joseph's Basilica. The event will feature the Greenwood Singers and beautiful organ music. A reception with refreshments will follow in the O'Leary Hall. Admission is by donation. To RSVP to these events, please contact St. Joseph's College at 780-492-7681 or sjcdev@ualberta.ca.

<u>Advent Carol Service</u> -Sunday, November 29, at 2:30 p.m., the Schola Cantorum of St Joseph's Basilica will present a sequence of readings and carols for Advent to help you prepare for the coming of Christ. Come and join us for this meditative service in the Basilica, away from the pre-Christmas bustle of the city – all are welcome

Project Santa Clara 2015 - We are collecting gifts for children in Mexican missions again this year. Please see the display at the back of the church to find out how you can become involved! If you already have a box or plan to make a financial donation, please do so by 22 November 2015. For more information please call Fabiola at 780-929-6838 or email her at seethemiracles@hotmail.com. Thanks for your support!

Knights of Columbus Membership Drive - If you're interested in helping those in need, serving our parish, growing in faith or obtaining exclusive access to top-rated insurance protection for your family, then the Knights of Columbus is the organization for you. Our Lady of the Hill Council # 13064 will be conducting a membership drive after each Mass this weekend. Please consider joining our council. For more information, visit kofc.org, our council website at www.saintvitalparish.com/k-of-c/our-lady-of-the-hill-council, or contact Pierre Vermette at ph # (780) 263-3938.

A major clean up of the storage areas in the basement and church will take place on Saturday, **November 28th.** (10:00 a.m.) Any committee or group that has STUFF stored is asked to delegate at least one individual from their group to help reorganize the storage areas that are being used.

Thank you to Carmen Grayson (Bazaar Chairperson), all volunteers, parishioners that donated items and customers of the Snowflake Bazaar. Your many hours of work and commitment to this event raised \$7,209.54.

.